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Comments: | have seen many comments that match mine in the concern for the Teton Canyon corridor and the
request for further impact studies on wildlife as its the winter range and migration path for so many animals.
What I'd like to personally address is the a suggested requirement for Grand Targhee to build and/or fund low
income housing and employee housing along with any expansion approved. Most ski town price the workers
right out of the valley and developers don't feel the stewardship they should to maintain affordability for the local
service industry workers, so sadly this has to be mandated and should be mandated for Grand Targhee if any
expansion were to be approved.



